

December 12, 2018

Dear Professor Cherry-Randle,

The Center for the Advancement of Teaching (CAT) recently started a Thank-a-Professor program, to give your students a chance to express their gratitude for the important and challenging work you do in the classroom.

A student from your ENC 2135 course, in Fall 2018, wanted you to hear these words of appreciation:

"In her class, Ms. Randle made me feel important and cared for as a student. She was always willing to go the extra mile when explaining concepts to us by providing plenty of examples and she always took the time to give excellent feedback on papers. Her vibrant disposition and charm made me look forward to going to class!"

Congratulations and thank you for your dedication to your students. Your work is essential to the university's mission; you make it possible to offer our students the exceptional education they deserve.

Sincerely

Leslie Richardson

Director, Center for the Advancement of Teaching

Florida State University

teaching.fsu.edu